
Tina Caron
Wiscasset
LD 227
On Tuesday March 5th the HCIFS Committee held a Public Hearing on LD 227 
which I was unable to attend. I am grateful for this chance to submit my testimony in 
opposing this bill. I am puzzled as to why this bill was created? Why would anyone 
want  Maine as a sanctuary state for ALL abortion care and for ALL transgender care 
of minor children? Please save our wonderful State from this horrible bill, which will 
damage lives for years and years. I beg of you, please vote NO on LD 227.
Thank you and respectfully yours,
Tina Caron
36 Pinewood Drive
Wiscasset Maine 04578


